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March 7th, 1925.

Professor P. E, Hobbs, 
14 Phillips Square, 
Montreal.

Dear Professor Hobbs:-
I

I should have written to
you before this in reply to your letter of March 
2nd.

I think that you should 
attend the Convention that takes place in ITow 
fork next April and I shall recommend that the 
University pay your expenses.

Yours faithfully,

l

V

Principal. /

..____ .


